
I am now writing about the activities in Fort Worth.  

In the same way as with the other people, the joy of 

finding friends, the family in the United States and after 

completing our tasks, it is time to say goodbye so 

quickly.  There is a mixture of feelings in our hearts.   

Particularly, this family occupies a special place in my 

heart and in my life: Biil, Debby, Taylor, Robert and 

Allie Arnold. Approximately 11 years ago  I came to the 

United States for the first time, unable to speak English, 

with the uncertainty of the unknown, and they received me with so much affection, with 

patience, with love, as A FAMILY.  

“Blanca, someday I would 

like to visit Ecuador !”, I 

remember were the words of 

Bill. “Of course,” I said, “you 

are always welcome”. Time 

has passed since then, and 

after 4 trips to Ecuador, they 

have supported two 

communities Romerillos and 

San Francisco, and they 

continue to support Fedice. 

 

 

The activities in Fort Worth were diverse: We 

had the opportunity to talk with some people 

about the experiences in Ecuador, above all 

we were able to present the results of the 

activities with the people in the communities 

and, of course, to plan activities for the future..  

At the school with Debby we also had the 

opportunity to talk about Fedice and, above all,  

to talk about our beloved country.  

In addition is It was an occasion to meet 

people who are interested in doing volunteer 

work, like our friend Jan Younger and her daughter; and the parents of Jacob Rains. All help is 

welcome, as I always say. May God allow us to work together and may you then become 

ambassadors for Fedice. 

As we have mentioned before, we continue 

to plant the seeds of FAITH and HOPE for 

Fedice.  

Thank you, dear friends of Fort Worth. 

Thank you for showing us that with the 

passage of time, your love and solidarity 

are still intact, that we have your support for 

Fedice, we hope to see you in Ecuador. 

May God continue to bless your path, your 

lives and May God allow us to meet soon.  


